
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette Features TNC Clinics Story 

 The Pittsburgh Post-Gazette is currently featuring a story about 

TNC’s program to rebuild medical clinics in Zimbabwe.  To read the 

story, click on this link: 

https://www.post-gazette.com/life/goodness/2023/08/03/zimbabwe-

nyadire-connection-pittsburgh-health-clinics-united-methodist-

church/stories/202308030008 

 

 You can also see the story in the paper’s print edition on Sunday, 

Aug. 6. 

 For everyone who has supported our efforts to rebuild the clinics 

over the past 10 years, we wish to say thanks!  Or, as they say in 

Zimbabwe, Tatenda! 
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